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"Hartford Central School, a community of educators, students, parents, and friends, 
dedicates itself to developing citizens who are productive and compassionate, and who, 

through their creativity and responsibility, will be assets to the greater community." 

April 6, 2020 
 
To All Parents / Guardians: 
 
I would like to provide you with a quick update on the district’s response on the cancellation of 
classes due to the COVID-19 virus. 
 

• School Closure: Governor Cuomo recently announced that school districts will remain 
closed through April 29, 2020. 

• NYS Regents Examinations: The New York State Board of Regents announced that the 
Regents exams scheduled for the June 2020 testing window have been cancelled. 
Additional information on revised graduation standards should be provided later this week. 

• Special Deliveries: Our lunches have a special delivery vehicle this week! Members of the 
Hartford Fire Department are helping to deliver our lunches this week!  If you receive a 
school lunch, make sure you are watching out your window. 
• If you are not currently receiving a lunch and wish to enroll in this program, please 

contact Mrs. Howe at 518-632-5222 extension 273.  We are currently providing almost 
130 lunches and would be honored to serve your family. 

• New Educational Materials: Our faculty and staff are now working to proceed with 
providing new material instruction.  Additional materials, including time expectations for 
each grade level will be posted on the district’s website. 

• Wi-Fi: The district’s “Guest Wi-Fi” account is open and available for public use in the 
district’s parking lot.  Additional information is posted on the district’s webpage. 
 

I appreciate your continued support and patience as we collectively work through this difficult 
time.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the district at 518-632-5222. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrew Cook 
Superintendent 
Hartford Central School District 


